
Law enforcement officers throughout Rice County are committed to preventing 
underage drinking and to identifying those who provide alcohol to youth.

Sponsored by the Enforcement Team of the Rice County Chemical Health Coalition, with funding from the Minnesota Institute of Public Health and the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration.

 CONSIDER US INVITED!


